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 March 13, 2020 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
RE: Cancellation of Public Meeting scheduled for March 17, 2020 for the Colma Creek 

Flood Control Zone Channel Improvements Project 
 
Due to the proclamation of a local emergency in San Mateo County by the County Manager and 
the declaration of a local health emergency by San Mateo County Health Department regarding 
the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the County of San Mateo is taking all necessary and 
reasonable precautions to protect the health and safety of its employees and the public it serves 
to contain the spread of the virus. The public meeting scheduled for March 17, 2020 at the 
Betty Weber Room, Municipal Services Building, 33 Arroyo Drive, South San Francisco, 
CA 94080 for the Colma Creek Flood Control Zone Channel Improvements Project has 
been cancelled.  
 
The County of San Mateo Department of Public Works will be posting a presentation prepared 
for the public meeting on its web site at https://publicworks.smcgov.org/colma-creek. Please 
follow the link to review the information and let us know if you have any questions relative to this 
project. You may also download a copy of the survey form (same link) provided to you 
previously if you have not returned it or would like to submit another survey. Please provide us 
with your contact information so that we may keep you informed of future updates on this 
project. You may call us at (650) 363-4100 or e-mail to Krzysztof Lisaj at the following e-mail 
address: 

 
klisaj@smcgov.org 

 
Thank you for your understanding.  
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